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 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
November 1, 2006

 
To: News Media 
From: Sewerage and Water Board of New Orleans 
Re:Media Advisory 
Contact: Robert Jackson, 269-7978  or 
              Brenda Thornton, 269-7817 
For Immediate Release 

Media Advisory  
The Sewerage and Water Board advises that residents and businesses in uptown and the CBD may 
experience a reduction in water pressure or water ouatge on Saturday and Sunday, November 4th and 5th 
from 8:00 to 6:00p.m. while the Sewerage and Water Board makes repairs to a series of valves on 30" 
and 6" water mains in the area. 

The Areas affected are listed below: 

Earhart from S. Claiborne to Freret Street 
Magnolia from Earhart to Cadiz Street 

Spruce from S. Carrollton to Cadiz Street 
Willow from Earhart to Erato Street 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


